
In an effort to minimize the disruption often associated

with the introduction of new rates, especially around

Produce Season, we at PFS Logistics are introducing a

Produce Season Surcharge that will allow us to keep our

current LTL rates in place and to simply apply a

“surcharge” on LTL freight originating in California.

Additionally, it will also allow us to more quickly remove

it as soon as the demand associated with Produce Season

has lessened.

Effective Monday, May 29, 2017 we will apply a

“Produce Season Surcharge” on all LTL orders originating

in California (15%).
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